
ENROLLMENT CHANGES 
PLANNED FOR FALL 

Which elementary schools 
should go to which middle 
schools starting in 2022-23?

Students in grade 5 will  go to middle school next year based on a new feeder 
enrollment pattern that the Board of Education is working on now. Your input is 
important, and we want to hear f rom you about these plans!

Please join us for any of the following virtual community forums:

We are also planning  in-person community meetings open to all  families:

Monday, Feb. 28 | 6:30-7:30 p.m.
Arbor Hill  Elementary School
1 Arbor Drive

Tuesday, March 1 |  6:30-7:30 p.m.
Giffen Memorial Elementary School
274 South Pearl St .

To join the forum, visit :  
albanyschools.org/forum1

To join the forum, visit :  
albanyschools.org/forum3

To join the forum, visit :  
albanyschools.org/forum2

To join the forum, visit :  
albanyschools.org/forum4
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If you have any questions about these meetings or the middle school feeder enrollment 
planning, please contact your child’s principal.  You can also f ind additional information, 
including videos of all  previous feeder meetings at:  albanyschools.org/committee

All COVID-19 protocols will  be in place for these meetings, including masks and social distancing.

6:30-7:30 p.m. 6:30-7:30 p.m.

6:30-7:30 p.m. 6:30-7:30 p.m.


